
From: Andy Newkirk
To: Andy Newkirk (anewkirk@cityofgoleta.org)
Subject: FW: Zoning ordinance regarding RV/trailer parking
Date: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 10:01:00 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Kelli Tajima <kellitajima@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 7:33 PM
To: Wendy Winkler <wwinkler@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: Zoning ordinance regarding RV/trailer parking

Hi Wendy,

This new ordinance attempting to ban RVs and Trailers in driveways etc is a terrible idea. While I can certainly
understand the intent behind it I believe it is unfair for the city to decide what homeowners can do on their own
property. I absolutely do not support the city council passing this ordinance.

Thank you,

Kelli Tajima
7741 Bradford Dr
Goleta, CA 93117

Sent from my iPad
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